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Doris Flores Brooks, CPA. CGfM 
Public Auditor 

November 13, 2015 

To: Honorable Eddie Calvo, Governor of Guam 
Honorable Judith Won Pat, Speaker of the Legislature 

Hafa Adai: 

This is to advise you that I will be off island from November 14 to 22, 2015 to attend 
a Global Leadership Symposium for audit organizations in Shimla, India. The 
Symposium is sponsored by the INTOSAI Development Initiative (JDI]. Staff Auditor 
Clariza Roque will also be attending the Symposium. Air Fare will he reimbursed by 
JDL For more information on the Symposium please see the attached news release. 

During my absence Ms. Thryza Bagana has been designated the administrator 
office until my return. 

Senseramente 

Attachment: News Release 
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